
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, JULY 23, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WHENEVER I AM OUT OF THE OFFICE FOR AN EXTENDED AMOUNT OF TIME I ALWAYS 

LOOK FORWARD TO GETTING UPDATES ON CURRENT EVENTS. THIS WEEK, I WAS GONE 

FOR 3 DAYS.  

HERE’S WHAT I LEARNED. 

WE NOW HAVE 30 SIGNED UP TO TRAVEL WITH US TO THE NATIONAL QUARTET 

CONVENTION IN PIGEON FORGE TN. WHICH MEANS WE NOW HAVE JUST 10 SEATS LEFT. 

THE DATES OF THE TRIP ARE SEPTEMBER 24 – 30. 

WE STARTED TAKING RESERVATIONS THIS WEEK FOR OUR TRIP TO THE GRAND HOTEL 

ON MACKINAC ISLAND. ALREADY 13 HAVE SIGNED UP TO GO. WE’RE ONLY TAKING ONE 

BUS THIS YEAR, NOT TWO, SO I ADVISE YOU TO REGISTER EARLY FOR THIS ONE. THE 

DATES ARE OCTOBER 16-18. 

IF YOU’RE JUST NOW HEARING ABOUT THESE TRIPS, LET ME GUIDE YOU TO OUR 

WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG, WHERE YOU WILL FIND COMPLETE INFORMATION. OR CALL US 

DURING REGULAR OFFICE HOURS AND REQUEST A PRINTED BROCHURE. 

AS LONG AS I’M TALKING BUS TRIPS, ANOTHER LISTENER HAD QUESTIONS ABOUT OUR 

NEXT BRANSON BUS TRIP. THAT WILL TAKE PLACE MARCH 12 – 20 OF NEXT YEAR. 

THANK YOU FOR REMEMBERING TO PRAY FOR US. WITH ALL THAT IS GOING ON IN OUR 

WORLD TODAY, WE NEED IT MORE THAN EVER. AND THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP IN 

PAYING THE LIGHT BILLS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


